
                  

 
 
 

Join us on September 12th for: 
 

Workplace Stability Diversity training 
Removing the Barriers that are Creating Instability in the Workplace 

 

Presented by: 
Nadia Lewis 

 
Nadia Lewis is the Assistant Vice President for Human Resources at Tiffin University in Tiffin, Ohio.  She received her B.A. from 

University of Cincinnati in International Business and her Masters of Science in Organizational Leadership with a focus in Human 
Resource Management.  Nadia has spent nine-years as an HR professional in a variety of industries from higher-education, to global 

staffing, and in healthcare before return to her passion where she is currently in higher-education.  She is a certified facilitator in 
Bridges out of Poverty and Fierce Conversations.  Helping to train company’s in the opportunities that exist to maximize the various 

pathways in creating a culture of engagement, is also a true joy for her. 
Nadia currently resides in Maumee, Ohio with her husband Kevin and their two boys KJ (6) and Camden (3).  She can be contacted at 

lewisna@tiffin.edu 
 

Wednesday, September 12, 2018 
Hilton Garden Inn 

1050 Interstate Drive, Findlay, OH 45840 
 

To register and pay for the upcoming meeting use this link:   http://fahra.mightevent.com/events/event-Results.cfm 

Registration & Lunch    11:30 am – 12 pm        FAHRA Members - $17 

Program   12 pm – 1 pm    Non-FAHRA Members - $23 

        Students/Members in Transition - $5 

 

Approved for 1.5 credits as an HRCI and SHRM continuing education activity. 
 

Please register in advance on line. Registrations at the door will be an additional $5. 
 

To pay for the meeting by check/cash enter the promo code FAHRACHECKS when checking out. This will bypass the credit card page. Please 
remember to bring payment with you to the meeting. 

 

If you prepaid for the year please register and enter the promo code FAHRAPREPAID. 
 

If it becomes necessary to cancel your reservation email your cancellation notice to Fahra383@gmail.com by Noon on Thursday, September 6. No 
refunds will be issued after the Friday cut off time prior to the meeting; however an alternate person may attend for the same registrant.  Refunds 
of credit card payments must be made to the same account used for the payment.  No payments for missed meetings may be carried forward for 

future meetings.  
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